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Happy holidays! Welcome to the 2021 Digital Convention 

Newsletter! Check out this email to get the inside scoop on 

how to make the most out of your Convention experience. 

In addition to these emails, make sure to 

visit UnitedSoccerCoachesConvention.org to stay up-to-

date on confirmed presenters, socials, receptions and 

more. If you have any further questions, please 

contact Member Services. 

Check out some of our panel sessions 

premiering at Convention this January! 

 

The "Communication and Feedback" Panel will feature 

World Cup Champions, Julie Foudy, ESPN In-studio 

Analyst, and Brandi Chastain, DeAnza Force Vice 

President of Partner Acquisitions, University of Florida 

Head Women's Soccer Coach Becky Burleigh, and 

 

 
 
We understand that this might 
be your first digital convention! 
Take note of these helpful 
hints to keep you engaged 
and maximize your 
#UnitedCV21 experience. 

 

 
 
The best part of Convention is 
sharing it with your coaching 
network! Now that you're 
registered, let other people 
know you're attending 
#UnitedCV21 with the 
graphics in our attendee 
toolkit. Download social 
media graphics and email 
signatures today! 
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Malvern Prep Head Varsity Boys Soccer Coach Susan 

Barr. 

  

 

 

The "Creating a Positive Team and Playing Culture" Panel 

will feature The Girls Academy Commissioner Lesle 

Gallimore, University of Central Florida Head Women's 

Soccer Coach Tiffany Roberts Sahaydak, Positive 

Coaching Alliance National Lead Trainer Kelly Kratz, and 

Blue Valley North Head Boys & Girls Soccer Coach Bryan 

Maxwell Turner. 

  

 
 

  

 

 

 
Convention is one of the best 
times of year to network with 
peers and meet mentors in the 
game of soccer. Use the 
hashtag #UnitedCV21 on 
social media to stay up-to-date 
with other attendees and take 
advantage of the 
communication tools like 
Private Messaging and Public 
Forums found on the Digital 
Convention platform. 

 
 
It can be extremely tempting 
to check emails or do other 
work around the house in 
between sessions. We 
suggest taking a moment to 
reflect on the session you just 
attended and make some 
notes about how you can 
apply what you learned to your 
coaching career.  

 
 
If you need a refresher or just 
recently registered for the 
Digital Convention, our 
attendee newsletter will 
provide you with the latest 
updates and announcements. 
Don’t miss out on any of the 
information and take a look at 
previous newsletters here. 
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We want to introduce to you to your 2021 Digital 

Convention Host and the daily co-hosts that will be 

joining us throughout the week from the HMX Live 

Studio. Longtime soccer broadcaster and host of the 

United Soccer Coaches Podcast Dean Linke with the 

assistance of daily guests Bryan Maxwell Turner 

(Blue Valley North Boys and Girls Head Soccer 

Coach), Ian Barker (United Soccer Coaches Director 

of Education), Nicole Hercules (Black Soccer 

Coaches Advocacy Group Chair), Julio Serrano 

(Latino Coaches Advocacy Group Chair) will break 

down sessions, talk with additional guests, and give 

helpful pointers on how to get the most out of your 

Digital Convention experience. 

 

 

Socials, Receptions, and Ceremonies. Oh my! Your 

Digital Convention Socials and Receptions Schedule 

is here and there is something for everyone. Start 

planning out your Convention week with the 

networking events you want to attend. Each day of 

the Convention will provide attendees with 

opportunities to get to know association leaders and 

members, in addition to other Convention 

attendees! Click here to check out each days 

schedule* 

 

*Event dates and times are subject to change. Please 

check back frequently as the Digital Conventions 

schedule will be updated often.  
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